From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: March-14-14 9:35 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2012-0459

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

No. No. No to anymore price gouging.

If Enbridge gets the go ahead, others will follow. And you can't say yes to one, and no to others!!
Canadians have had enough . Wages don't go up. We can't afford any more increases . We are
taxed to the max, we pay way more than other provinces in almost e erything out there.

We CANT afford any more increases.

These companies are making profit,why do they have to be do greedy.

If this board allows the price increases, shame on you.

NO,NO,N!O.

Name: B Boyce

Address: || G

Company:
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